
I have lived in Portland since the mid 80's and love this city and the state of Oregon immensely. I voted 
yes on 110 and deeply regret it. Daily I witness the results of this failed policy with overdoses, increased 
crime and theft, the shuttered businesses of hardworking citizens; the camps, trash graffiti and burned 
swaths of trees; the inability to take public transportation due to the only riders on a train are often 
zombies; long time Portlanders, leaving in droves - I could go on and on.   
 
Portland was once an example of a highly functional creative clean city that actually worked that was its 
tagline - the city that works. And it did! But we are now the city that draws people from all over the 
country, who want to score, easy drugs, along with the drug dealers that have set up shop here.  
 
It is an abysmal failure.  
 
Repeal now.  

Sherri Kaven 

 


